From: Giles
Sent: 28 January 2019 05:54
To: Little, Tom
Subject: Trees in garden between 10 Adamson Rd and 58 Eton Avenue - 2019/0021/T

Dear Tom,

I write to you as a resident of-iton Avenue with reference to the between our building
and in the garden of 10 Adamson Road which may be removed. As these provide shade to
our shared garden we appreciate the consultation and object for the following reasons:

* Shade - the trees provide significantly shade and act as a screen on the other houses.
These communal gardens are well used and their removal will harm the experience of
sitting out in them.

* Impact on wildlife - for birds, squirrels and other animals that use both trees.

* Air pollution - a well documented issue around this area, the proposed felling of these
trees only makes this worse.

* Setting a precedent- clearly this increases the chance of a domino effect with regards
to other surrounding trees.

Please reconsider in the light of the above arguments

Yours sincerely,

Giles Watkins
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